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The project’s fourth Steering Committee meeting took place on 23 January 2020 at the headquarters 
of the European Union Aviation Safety Agency in Cologne, to agree on the final year’s activities and 
provide an overview of past activities and their outcomes.  
 
Besides the review visits, the main focus in 2019 was on continuing the training identified in the 
Convergence document of 2017. The project delivered 13 activities in 2019 for which the majority of 
participants expressed a high level of satisfaction. Furthermore, the meeting provided an opportunity 
to present the activities foreseen during the extension of the project, as well as to discuss and adopt 
the work plan of the final year. 
 
Finally, the State Aviation Administration of Ukraine reported on the progress made with regards to 
the Convergence document. 
 
For more information: EASA Technical Cooperation (link: http://www.easa.europa.eu/easa-and-
you/international-cooperation/technical-cooperation-projects/easa-saau-airworthiness) 


